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Week ending: Friday 14th June 2024 

Follow us on  
social Media 

 
There are 

some great 
items of  
interest 

 

Aspirations, Expectations, No Excuses 

Reading Certificates:                                                                

6.1:  Hasna, Fatima, Navya, Seema,    

Simrah, Tvisha  

6.2:  Micaela, Ileana, Taqwa, Sadaf, Prin-

cess, Jamie-Scarlet, Manya, Maria Z 

6.3:   Bina,  Hanna, Nimrit, Bairavi, 

Shahithya, Telina,  Sana 

 

 

 

Tennis festival This week, a group of girls  went to 

learn about the importance of teamwork in a sports set-

ting and practiced their bat and ball skills which they 

could apply in a game of tennis. The girls worked really 

well together and showed excellent sportswomanship in 

every activity they took part in.  

Brit school drama workshop 

This week, 30 girls took part in a dra-

ma workshop with the BRIT school. 

The girls explored their creativity looking at the 

different ways they can portray emotions, them-

selves and animals through drama and body 

movements. Each group performed a piece and 

were given feedback by their peers.  

 

Star Students of the Week 

6.1  Umaimah & Gabriella    

6.2   Ann & Maria Z 

6.3  Naba & Shahithya 

Player of the Week                              

6.1:   Triloki  

6.2:  Ianna 

6.3:  Valaria  

 

    Bucket Fillers 

6.1:  Genevieve  

6.2 Catharina & 

Ileana 

6.3:  Akshaya & Valeria 

Word of the Week 

Jaunty 

Value of the 

Month 

for June 

Responsibility 

Gift voucher  

for Writing  

 

6.1  Princess 

6.2 Micaela 

6.3 Manha  

 

Subject Homework Due  Date 

English 
Spellings Week 30 Wed  

22.06  

Reading 

Reading Comprehension:                                                                                       

The Organisations 

10 minute Weekly Workout Summer 6 

Wed  

22.06  

Maths 
10 minute Weekly Workout— Summer 6 

 Emile homework                                                     

Wed  

22.06  

Green Project                                                              

Some of our year 6 girls were                               

excited to get back to the allotment 

this week to 

help out 

with the 

harvest .    

Inset day 

School will 

be closed on 

Monday 17th 

June 2024 

for an Inset 

day.  


